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Accessibility upgrade now complete 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation throughout the 
construction of the Roseville Station Upgrade. The upgraded 
facilities are now available to customers including: 

 new screens and handrails on the existing footbridge 
 two lifts to provide access between Hill Street, the 

existing footbridge and the station platform (open on 8 
November) 

 accessible pathways to the station to provide access 
between the Pacific Highway and the existing footbridge 

 canopies at the Hill Street station entrance and the 
platform boarding assistance zone 

View of the new gardens on Hill Street 
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 an interchange zone including accessible parking, taxi zone, kiss and ride bay, bus shelter and 
increased bike parking on Hill Street and Pacific Highway 

 improved amenities including a male and female ambulant toilet and family accessible toilet 
 improved CCTV and lighting  
 new landscaping and gardens at the Pacific Highway and Hill Street entrances. 

 

Finishing work 
Customers may continue to see construction staff on site throughout November while minor finishing work is 
completed. 
 
From 6am to 7pm on Saturday 6 November and Sunday 7 November paint touch ups, general polishing 
and cleaning will be carried out over the weekend.  
 
The storage and laydown areas in the commuter car park on Hill Street will also be demobilised and tidied, 
ahead of being handed back to the community later this month.  
  
 
 

View of the upgraded station entry and new lift on Hill Street 

View of the new station entry 
from the Pacific Highway and 

the new accessible pathway 

 

View of the new bike hoops, kiss and ride 
zone and new bus shelter on Hill Street 
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